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June 30, 2022 

 
N O T I C E 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH MEETING 
 

EL MONTE AVENUE CORRIDOR STUDY  
PROJECT 19-61 

 
You are invited to a public outreach meeting for the Capital Improvement Project (CIP) 19-61 
El Monte Avenue Corridor Study, on: 
 

THURSDAY, JULY 21, 2022 – 6:30-7:30 P.M. 
REDWOOD HALL 

Mountain View Community Center 
201 South Rengstorff Avenue, Mountain View, CA 94040  

 
 
The El Monte Avenue Corridor Study proposes to identify and incorporate improvements 
along the El Monte Avenue corridor (from Springer Road to El Camino Real) and along El 
Camino Real (from El Monte Avenue to Escuela Avenue) to improve the overall safety for 
all modes of travel within the study area. 

 
Please join us to learn more about the Study. City staff and consultant team members will be 
presenting the road diet analysis as requested by the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory 
Committee (B/PAC) and will be available to gather feedback on proposed conceptual corridor 
improvements, provide information, and respond to any questions or concerns you may have. 
For questions in advance of the meeting, please call Public Works 650-903-6311 or email us 
at public.works@mountainview.gov. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting and have questions or comments, please contact 
Darwin Galang, Associate Civil Engineer, at Darwin.Galang@mountainview.gov or by calling 
650-903-6311. 

 
For more information, please visit: 

 
https://www.mountainview.gov/depts/pw/projects/el_monte_corridor_study.asp 
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